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Teaching Python at the FHNW.

Dear Patrick,

I am writing to express my appreciation for your preparation of our master's students for
handling Python in Medical Data Science applications at the University of Applied Sciences
and Arts Northwestern Switzerland.

ln the last years, where you conducted this pre course, we have received positive feedback
from our maste/s students. Your proficiency in teaching Python programming fundamentals has

equipped them with a valuable skill in the realm of Medical lnformatics.

The practicality of your teaching method as well as the support you provided to the students in

the course were remarkable. Thank you for your dedicated contribution.

Sincerely,

Dr. Uri Nahum

Dean Master of Medical lnformatics

University of Applied Sciences and Arts Northwestern Switzerland


